
 

 

 
 
Dear Member 
 

Members’ event – March 2022 
COVID-19: Two years on 

 

Our next virtual evening presentation will take place on 23 March between 17:00 – 
19:00 via Microsoft Teams.  Our Members Event will include some examples of how 
we have adapted our services and worked ‘differently’ in response to the pandemic.  
 
The programme is as follows: 
 
 

17.00  Welcome by Professor Sir John Burn, Trust Chairman  

Introduction by Judy Carrick, Governor and Chair of People, 
Engagement and Membership Working Group  

 

17:15 Breaking Hearts Presentation by Katie Watson, Head of Chaplaincy  

 

17:45  BReATHE: Beating Regional Asthma Through Health Education - 
Across the North East and Beyond Presentation: by Jennifer 
Townshend, Consultant in Paediatric Respiratory and Sally Hails, 
Children’s Specialist Nurse in Respiratory   
 

 

18:15 Newcastle Westgate Cataract Centre Presentation by Claire Pinder, 
Directorate Manager ENT, Plastics, Ophthalmology & Dermatology 
Directorate  
 

 

18:45   Close by Professor Sir John Burn, Trust Chairman  

 



 

CO 

If you would like to attend the event, please call us on freephone 0800 015 0136 or email 
your name, address and telephone number to: nuth.members@nhs.net.  
 
We are keen to keep you informed about all of the fantastic events we hold, including our 
Annual General Meeting. Further information will be released in due course. So please do 
make sure that we have your current email address to keep you up to date. 
 
You can also find out more about the many exciting developments and achievements led by 
our amazing staff by following our Chief Executive Dame Jackie Daniel’s fortnightly blog at 
www.damejackiesblog.co.uk. 
 
We also update our website regularly and post daily on our social media platforms - Twitter, 
Facebook and Instagram - all of which can be found @NewcastleHosps. All you need to do is 
‘Like’ and ‘Follow’ us, and then join in the conversation! Please feel free to tweet your photos 
and comments about the event using the #NewcastleMembersEvent.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all ‘virtually’ at our event on 23 March 2022.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Professor Sir John Burn 
Trust Chairman 
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